






CITY OF NORTH LAS VEGAS 
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 
 

To:  Robert Eastman & Amy Michaels – Planning & Zoning 

From:  Gina Gavan – Chief Innovation Officer and Director Economic Development 

Subject: SUP-000044-2020, SUP-000045-2020, SUP-000046-2020, 2595 North Las Vegas        

Blvd Center – Special Use Permits 

Date:  November 30, 2020 

 
The subject property requesting the Special Use Permits is located inside the City’s North 
Redevelopment Area, at 2595 N Las Vegas Blvd.  
 
SUP-000044-2020, SUP-00045-2020, SUP-00046-2020, SUP requests is to allow a self-service 
drive through car wash, a mechanic shop, and a public self-storage facility to be located at 2595 
North Las Vegas Boulevard. (APN 139-13-301-001) 
 
The property is made up of one parcel approximately 3.98 acres in size and is currently vacant.  
The development of this raw land and the proposed uses will provide revitalization and certain 
professional services such as a car wash and mechanics shop that is in demand within this area.    
 
Should the Planning Commission approve the application, the Redevelopment Agency agrees 
with any conditions that Planning Staff provides, related to the project. 
 
 
 
 
 
















